

FOOD AND
AGRICULTURE
ORGANIZATION
OF THE
UNITED NATIONS

ORGANISATION
DES NATIONS
UNIES POUR
L'ALIMENTATION
ET L'AGRICULTURE

ORGANIZACION
DE LAS NACIONES
UNIDAS PARA
LA AGRICULTURA
Y LA ALIMENTACION

ظمسة سذيسا زراعسة مسم

Viale delle Terme di Caracalla, 00100 Rome, Italy Cables: FOODAGRI ROME Telex: 625852 FAO I 625853 FAO I/ 610181 FAO I

Facsimile: 52253152 5782610/ 52255155

Telephon 52251

Our Ref.:

NUTHER

FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

ESN Fax Despatch No. _____________

Date: 6 November 1996

Recipient:

Dr. Suzanne S. Harris

Director

Human Nutrition Institute

ILSI

1126 Sixteenth Street, NW Washington, DC 20036

USA

Facsimile:

202-659-3859

Page 1 of page

If you do not receive all pages, please call back on 52256247

Dear Suzie,

Thanks for your 5 November 1996 fax on the forthcoming expert consultation on carbohydrates. Your suggestions for experts to be involved are most appreciated. We will be in touch with several of the experts in the near future.

On sugar substitutes, your suggestion that these not be considered will be discussed with WHO. From the technological point of view sugars and other carbohydrates have important functional roles in food processing and sugar substitutes present certain food technology challenges. The previous FAO/WHO expert meeting on carbohydrates in human nutrition gave some consideration to sugar substitutes in the context of dental caries and recommended further work in this regard, without specifying the type of sugar substitute. While we have not yet discussed with WHO these points I anticipate that they will wish to retain this topic. Incidentally, while fat substitutes were not a major topic in the recent fats and oils expert consultation, pages 62 and 63 of the consultation report covers this topic. I would expect that any treatment of sugar substitutes in the meeting on carbohydrates would be somewhat similar.

Copy to Dr. Buzina, WHO, By fax

Geneva, Switzerland

FAX NO: 41-22-791-07-46

Malek

Lupien chrono ESN Reg. (3)

(1213

I will call you soon to discuss these matters.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

John R. Lupien Director

Food and Nutrition Division